
 

 

 

 

DOCUMENTATION FOR THE ORDINARY AND EXTRAORDINARY SHAREHOLDERS' 

MEETING AND FOR THE SAVINGS SHAREHOLDERS' MEETING OF 24 JUNE 2025 

 

Milan, 20 June 2025 – In view of the Ordinary and Extraordinary Shareholders’ Meeting of 

24 June 2025 and, subsequently, the Special Meeting of Savings Shareholders, we inform 

you that from today the answers to the pre-meeting questions received within the legal 

deadlines from ordinary and savings shareholders are available on the TIM website 

www.gruppotim.it. 
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